INTER	
7 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	MEMO
OFFICE	

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

John Pick

From:

Loré L. Chambers, MBA

Subject:

Reappointment to the City Park Committee

Date:

May 27, 2005

Please be advised that John Jacobs would like the Mayor to reappoint Ms. Tricia Kowalewski to the City Park Committee. Attached is her letter of interest and the Resolution necessary for her reappointment.

Please forward this information on to the City Council so it may be placed on the agenda for the meeting on June 13, 2005. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

CC: Mayor Tilghman John Jacobs

__ i --

December 16, 2003

Thank you for your interest in me as a member of the City Park Committee. After giving this matter considerable thought, I would be very happy to serve a one-year term.

I have been an Ophthalmic Technician for almost 14 years, the last 7 of them at the Azar Eye Institute. My job involves constant patient contact, and requires me to work independently while still being a "team player". Impeccable record keeping and respect for patient privacy is an important part of my chosen career.

Although I have only lived in Salisbury for a few years, I love my adopted home and knew I wanted to live near the City Park. I grew up spending much of my time running through the woods in Pennsylvania, and now as an adult I have spent countless hours running through the City Park. I enjoy each and every one of them.

I have also always believed in giving back to my community. Before moving to Salisbury I lived in Berlin, where I was a volunteer firefighter/medic for four years. I was the top EMS responder in 1996, and placed second in 1997. I also had the honor of being elected EMS Captain, the first female in the fire company's history to hold this position.

After moving to Salisbury I met my future husband, John. He encouraged me to run with him and I found a new passion. I met many people through the many races we ran, and helped to reorganize the Eastern Shore Running Club, of which I am the current secretary. Besides the usual secretarial duties, I write a weekly email and a monthly running column for the Daily Times entitled "The Runaround".

John and I married in 1990 and moved into our home on Sheffield Ave. I began to attend the neighborhood meetings hosted by Mayor Tilghman, as well as some of the Neighborhood Roundtable Meetings. I have a strong interest in the City Park, not only as a neighbor but as an individual who loves the outdoors and sees so much potential in this beautiful island in the city. Please consider me as a candidate for this new committee. It would be an honor to be a member.

Cowalevale.

Sincerely yours,

Tricia Kowalewski 302 Sheffield Ave

Salisbury, MD 21804

(410) 546-0210

2runners@comcast.net

RESOLUTION NO. 1258

BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is reappointed to the City Park Committee for the term ending as indicated:

Name
Term Ending
Tricia Kowalewski
5/08

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 13th day of June 2005.

Brenda J. Colegrove
CITY CLERK
Michael P. Dunn
COUNCIL PRESIDENT

APPROVED BY ME THIS
______ day of June 2005.

Barrie P. Tilghman

MAYOR